
4 July 2008

Dear Julian

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0215: 
Enduring Arrangements for Supply Point Capacity decrease at 

an Interruptible Supply Point

The Proposal introduces an element of flexibility that enhances the existing 
business rules. This is achieved by allowing a User the option (subject to 
agreement with the transporter) to reflect changed consumption patterns at a 
consumer’s premises, with associated modification to the firm/interruptible 
capacity split. 

The amount of firm capacity at the site would be optimised thus freeing up spare 
capacity on the network.

In this circumstance the DN retains the interruptible capacity at the site and
therefore wouldn’t need to seek new capacity, should it still be required, via an ‘ad 
hoc’ tender. The cost of which would therefore be saved.

Consequently the Proposal supports the relevant objectives, specifically :

Standard Special Condition A11.1 the efficient and economic operation of the 
pipeline system.

E.ON UK supports this Proposal.

Yours sincerely
Brian Durber (by email)
Retail Regulation

E.ON UK plc
Newstead Court
Sherwood Park
Little Oak Drive
Annesley
Nottinghamshire
NG15 0DR

www.eon-uk.com
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Brian Durber
Tel: 01538 386923
Mob: 07768 031942

Brian.durber@eonenergy.com

Julian Majdanski

Joint Office of Gas Transporters

First Floor South

31 Homer Road

Solihull

West Midlands

B91 3LT


